

## Price County FORESTRY DEPARTMENT



January 18, 2002

Erich Pitz, President McMullen and Pitz PO Box 8 Manitowoc, WI 54221-0008 JAN 21 2002

Dear Erich,

It was a pleasure working with McMullen and Pitz on the Douglas Creek bridge project. The bridge is a real asset to our trail program here in Price County due in no small part to your efforts.

The professionalism demonstrated by yourself and your crew, as we were at times required to engineer on the fly, resulted in a quality job with substantial savings to the state snowmobile program. Your flexibility and experience were invaluable. It was noted and appreciated.

Hopefully we will be working together on future projects. Again, it was a pleasure!

Sincerely,

Pete Bartelt

Forest Administrator